
 
 

 

Prep School 
 
 Leeds Children's Charity donation 

  

  

   
Leeds Children’s Charity at Lineham Farm is one of our Prep School chosen charities for the 

year. Today, we welcomed Megan into school for an assembly where she talked all about what 

the charity offers and how Gateways supporting them has helped them to provide many 

children with enjoyable experiences.  

 

From the money raised from ticket sales for Christmas nativities, productions and carol 

concerts, the Prep School has managed to donate a fantastic £1010.50! The wellbeing 

champions provided the Leeds Children’s Charity with the cheque this week.  

 

A huge thank you to everyone - this money will truly make a difference to so many children in 

Leeds. 

 

 

Mrs Heather Hallam  


